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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

How many communities have taken down signs that were put up as a result of the 

intervention? 

 

Answer: 

 

Community signs have been redesigned to include more respectful wording in the following 

Alice Springs Town Camps: Irklancha Atwacha, Namatjira and Walpiri.  

 

Community signs have been removed in Ampilatwatja, Canteen Creek, Lajamanu, Mutitjulu, 

Warruwi and Yuendumu.  The Department is working with these communities on 

redesigning their community signs to include more respectful messaging to ensure 

restrictions are appropriately communicated.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


